
Harmony Public Schools (HPS), an open-enrollment 
charter school system, will be accepting proposals 
for Janitorial Services (RSP no. DFB2527_JANS). 
Proposals are due by 11 a.m. on April 4, 2025 through 
Harmony’s eBid system. Refer to RSP package for 
additional information. HPS reserves the right to reject 
any or all proposals or waive any or all irregularities. For 
further information, please contact Mrs. Norah Yavuz 
at purchasing@harmonytx.org. Proposers may log in 
to view the bid package and submit their responses at: 
https://www.harmonytx.org/about/purchasing


